
 

 

March 2022 
 
Dear Parents 
 
French After School Club – Summer Term 2022 
 
Our French after school club is proving extremely popular with children in Reception, Year 1 
and Year 2.  We meet every Tuesday after school until 3.45pm. 
 
Classes start back after Easter on Tuesday 3rd May and run until Tuesday 5th July (9 weeks) 
and the cost for the term is £76.50 (£8.50 per session).  This includes vocab sheets for you to 
use at home, plus regular updates via email.  
 
If  you’d like to book a place, please complete the registration form on our website 
www.thelittlelanguageacademy.co.uk for Dropmore School, along with payment (bank 
details are on the registration form).  If you are already attending our club there is no need 
to complete another form, just make the payment which should be received no later than 
Monday 25th April please. 
 
Our first topic for the Summer Term will be The Very Hungry Caterpillar, which is perfect for 
introducing new vocabulary, days of the week, fruit names and counting.  Some children can 
already count in tens up to 100! 
 
We are also starting a new baby and toddler French class starting Tuesday 3rd May at the 
Gerrards Cross Memorial Centre at 9.30am.  Come and join in the fun with lots of music, 
songs, bubbles, puppets, parachute play and sensory activities.  The first session is free and 
you can book your place by completing a registration form on our website. 
 
Our Summer Camp is taking place on 17-19 August and if you’d like to book a place please 
complete a registration form on our website and make the payment to secure your space.  
We always get a group of Dropmore children attending our camps, and they are a lot of fun! 
 
Kind regards 
 
Debbie Lomax 
The Little Language Academy 
info@thelittlelanguageacademy.co.uk 
07903 525070 
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